
F o r D is trib u tio n  to  CPs

PRESS COMPLAINTS C O M M IS S I O N

F ro m  th e  C h a irm a n

2 5  September 2007

Howell James CBE 
Permanent Secretary 
Government Commumcations 
Cabinet O ffice 
70 Whitehall 
London SW IA 2AS

I am writing to follow  up a suggestion you very helpfully made at a meeting we had 
earlier in the year, concerning how the PCC can make its work better known in 
Whitehall. One o f your ideas was for someone from here -  either Tim or me -  to 
come to chat to the m onthly gathering o f  departmental Directors o f 
Communications. If I recall correctly, I think you suggested we should get in touch 
with you in the autumn to see if  there was any interest in taking this forward.

Could you let me know whether this might still be appropriate? There have been a 
number o f interesting developments this year which would lend themselves to good 
case studies.
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I look forward to hearing from you. 

With kind regards.
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